

Unitaid Executive Board Meeting 32<sup>nd</sup> Session
19-20 June 2019
The Plaza Hotel
Seoul. Republic of Korea

## Resolution n° 8

## Vote of thanks to outgoing Chair and welcome to new Chair

The Executive Board unanimously acknowledges and thanks H.E. Marta Maurás Pérez for her leadership of the Board since her appointment in 2018. The Board recalls the unstinting support and contribution of Ambassador Maurás to advancing the mission of Unitaid, noting in particular the Midterm Strategy Review and exploration of new donors and engagement partners.

The Board welcomes Ms Marisol Touraine as Chair of the Unitaid Executive Board as she begins her term of office and looks forward to working with her to continue the work of Unitaid in fostering and promoting innovation in global health.

Sarah Boulton

Vice-Chair of the Unitaid Executive Board